
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lisa Anthony called the April 7th,  2022 Senior Commission meeting to order at 
1:00 p.m. 
 
Members present:   Kitty Greenwood and Mike Vallone 
                                     
The minutes of the March 3rd  2022  meeting were reviewed by the members.  
Motion by Mike Vallone, seconded by Kitty Greenwood to accept the minutes as 
read.  Motion carried and the minutes were accepted.   

 
St. Vincent DePaul Report:    There have not been as many food donations from 
the parishners. Food bank has been giving out an abundance of food. We 
continue to give out checks for rent and utility bills. 
 
American Legion Report:   The pancake breakfast was  held on March 27th.  A 
Blue Star Dinner will be held on March 13th 1o families from Franklin Park that 
have members in the service will be represented. The Legion will be collecting 
school supplies and other items for Hines Hospital. The next pancake breakfast is 
April 24th. 
 
Relay for Life report by Kitty Greenwood :  No report. Have had no contact with 
the Relay for Life representatives. 
 
Lisa reminded the members that April 22nd the PFCU will be having a shred day.  
On April 23rd there will be an Earth Day celebration at North Park. On April 30th 
at 6pm there will be a tax appeal workshop at the police department. 
 
The Senior Commission meeting adjourned at 2:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Barbara Collins 


